
Hello, I am Celeste Johnson, a resident of Oregon and proud Auntie 
of Oregon resident children, and I OPPOSE HB3063. 
 

Children should not be denied education based upon their parents 
choices. 
 

❌Because we Oregonians believe medical decisions should be 
made in the privacy of a doctor's office, not in the state legislature. 

❌Because we Oregonians value religious freedom and do not 
want to abolish religious freedoms for any reason. 

❌ Because we Oregonians want all children to have access to 
education--and this bill takes that away from children. Your child 
may not even attend on-line school the way the bill is written now, 
if your child is missing just one vaccine. 

❌Because we Oregonians think it is a terrible idea to try to coerce 
parents into one-size-fits-all.  

❌Because there is no emergency in Oregon which would justify 
this kind of forced medical intervention.  
 


